COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS

CHAIR

Finance and Personnel

VICE CHAIR

· Steering and Rules



MEMBER

- · Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development
- · Library Board
- Neighborhood Improvement Development Corporation Board
- Special Joint Committee on the Redevelopment of Abandoned and Foreclosed Homes
- · Wisconsin Center District Board

Dear Historic Preservation Committee,

I would like to first thank you for your efforts to preserve and maintain the historic nature of the Historic Brewers Hill Neighborhood and the home being proposed on land at 100 W. Brown St. specifically.

I have had the opportunity to meet with Mr. Baer and Mr. Ater the prospective owners of 100 W. Brown St. and discuss their proposed future home. I have no objection to their application for a COA, at this time.

I am requesting that as the Historic Preservation Commission considers their application that you utilize requirements contained in the City of Milwaukee ordinances or written materials officially available to the public.

There are few buildable parcels of land presently available in the Historic Brewers Hill Neighborhood. As proposals to build historically appropriate homes come forward I would hope that requirements beyond those enumerated in ordinances are not placed on home owners possibly creating a price tag too great to build.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Peace, Love, & Justice,

Mulel A. Coggs

Milele A. Coggs, J.D. 6th District Alderwoman

City of Milwaukee

